M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 1, 2018
RE:
BG-1 Application – Learning Support Services Renovations

This project consists of a conversion of an existing portion of the old maintenance building.  The building was renovated last year into Learning Support Services (Central Office Annex) with the exclusion of this last addition.  This project will convert that area into the District Technology Department’s office suite and will be for an extra tenant build-out with all associated technology coordinated with the District.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the renovations at Learning Support Services, as presented.
